
The Kidsgrove Secondary School 
Gloucester Road  

Kidsgrove 
Stoke-on-Trent 

ST7 4DL 
Tel: 01782 948250 

    communications@kidsgrovesecondary.shaw-educaton.org.uk 

 

June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Our new bus service, which will be fully-funded by the Trust, will run for all students in the Mow Cop, 

Newchapel, Dales Green and Harriseahead areas, starting in September 2020. 

 

Please find attached the bus route and timetable detailing times and stops.   

 

We require to know if you intend to use the new bus service and ask that you reply, enclosing your 

response in when handing in your Data, Permissions and Agreements by Friday 3rd July 2020. 

 

Upon receipt, we will issue bus passes where requested, and these will be posted out to you.  Your 

child will need a valid bus pass to board the bus. 

 

Please complete and return by Friday 3rd July 2020 

 

 
              

 

Full Name of Pupil 
Yes 

My child will use the new 
bus service.  Please tick 

No 
I will make my own transport 
arrangements.  Please tick 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Parent / Carer Name (Block)          

 

Parent / Carer Name (signature)         

 

Date             

 

 

 

Please complete and return this form along with your Data, Premission and Agreement pack  

(please remember to sign ALL areas) by Friday 3rd July 2020.   

You can post your envelope in the school letter box in the main reception area during school hours. 

 


